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We have a great opportunity to enact what is typical in all other developed countries 

for Oregonians.  Oregon is the leader in so many ways and it is time we provide 

healthcare for those who do not get it through their employer or Medicare.  A citizenry 

that has their healthcare needs met contributes more to the state through 

employment and participation in civic life.  Please support this important measure to 

insure what is minimally needed by its citizens. 


